
 
 
 
Lady Modiford’s C of E Primary School 
Walkhampton 
 
Friday 20th April 2018 
 

Year 5 Primary Handball Tournament 
April 27th at 12 - 2:30pm: Tavistock College 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
There is an opportunity for Sheepstor Year 5 to enter a team for this event on April 27th at Tavistock College.   
 
Many children have expressed an interest in this event, and although we are able to send a member of staff, we will be 
reliant on parental transport if we are to enter a team. The tournament is a great event and we will receive a brand new 
handball that we can take away to start our own handball club. The winner of the tournament also takes home a brand 
new handball starter kit. We are allowed to send a maximum of 2 Year 6 children to make up numbers if necessary. 
 
Could you please let me know as soon as possible if ___________________is interested in participating and if you are 
insured and able to transport children to and from this event? Only once I receive all replies will I be able to see if we 
have sufficient transport to send a team. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
Mr Riley 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 5 Primary Handball Tournament 
April 27th at 12 - 2:30pm: Tavistock College 

 
I give permission for _______________________ (name of child) to attend this event. 
I understand that the children will travel by private car. 
 
I will be able/ I will not be able (please delete as applicable) to help with transporting children to and from Mary Tavy.   
I can transport …………….. children, in addition to my own. 
 
I am able/unable to help for the day. 
 
My contact details for the day are: 
 
 
I do / do not give permission for my child to be photographed/filmed and used for news, publicity and promotion. 
(Please delete as appropriate) 
 
Signed _________________________   Dated ____________________ 

http://www.westdartmoor.org.uk/

